
 

Pierre-de-Coubertin School 
    4700 Lavoisier, Saint-Léonard(Québec)  H1R 1H9 

 

 

MOVIE:  

Tuesday, September 5th, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a restful summer and are ready for another exciting journey.  To celebrate 
the start of the new school year, PDC is inviting all families to our Movies in the Yard event!  This activity will 
be held on Friday, September 15, 2023, and our school yard gates will open at 6:30 pm.  The movie will be 
projected on a giant screen in our school yard as soon as the sun sets at 7:15 pm.  This year’s movie choice is 
Babe.  

Tickets will be sold for $7.00, which includes one admission to the movie.   Refreshments will be available for 
purchase. Everyone must bring their own lawn chairs and all children must be accompanied by an adult. 
Please dress appropriately and consider that the temperature cools off considerably at night.  In case of rain, 
the event will be cancelled.  

If you are interested in joining us, please fill out the response coupon below and keep the top portion of this 
letter for reference.  Please return it to school by:  Monday September 11, 2023 and include exact payment in 
a clearly identified envelope for Movie Night.  

We hope to see you there! 

Ida Pisano        Lisa Triestino 
Principal        Vice Principal 
"--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Yes we will be coming! 
Name of child_______________________________________   Class_________ 

             Number of tickets _______ Amount paid $________ 

 

Parent Signature:__________________________________________________ 

 


